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Wednesday 2nd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,
 RE: Young Voices Rescheduled Concert. 
We are really pleased to announce that the postponed Young Voices Concert has now been confirmed as being on Wednesday 25th May 2022 at the Manchester Arena.
The choir are so excited and the preparations for our songs continue to go from strength to strength, so we are thrilled that this event will go ahead in the Summer Term.
Please can you confirm that your child is still able to attend the event.  We will send more details nearer the time with regards to exact timings and arrangements, but just as a brief overview we will leave school after lunch to arrive at the arena for an afternoon practice. We will have a packed lunch tea and perform the concert in the evening, arriving back at school at around 9.30pm – 10pm. 

Thank you for all your support practicing at home. 
Keep Singing!
Mrs Spence and Miss Smith

 
I confirm that my child

Is able to attend the rescheduled concert on 25th May 2022

Signed 
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